
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Board of Supervisors of Heidelberg Township, 

York County, Pennsylvania, is rescheduling its regular meeting previously scheduled for 

September 1, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Porters Sideling Fire Company, 1199 Porters Road, Spring 

Grove, PA 17362. The regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors is now rescheduled for 

Friday September 3, 2021 beginning at 12:00 p.m. at the Heidelberg Township Municipal 

Building, 6424 York Road, Spring Grove, PA 17362. 

   

 

Timothy J. Shultis, Esquire 

Solicitor   


